
 

 
 

 

 
SZ.RPC.5032.1.2022.ŁZ 

Szczecin, 3 January 2022 

 
 
 

Notice to Skippers no. 01/2022 
 
 
 Pursuant to Art. 43 point 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on inland navigation (Dz. U. 

/Journal of Laws/ of 2020, item 1863), the "Polish Waters" State Water Holding, Regional Water 

Management Board in Szczecin, in coordination with the Inland Navigation Office in Szczecin, 

hereby informs that from 4 January 2022 due to the disappearance of ice phenomena navigation will 

be resumed on: 

– the Regalica River at km 730.5 (Klucz-Ustowo Crossing) to km 741.6 (Regalica river mouth at 

Lake Dąbie). 

Navigation shall resume at a constant transit depth of 400 cm for this section. 

Simultaneously, we would like to inform you that efforts are underway to open the remaining 

sections of the waterway. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Magdalena Sztukiel 

Deputy Director 

for Flood and Drought Protection 

 

 

 

 

 
For more information concerning navigational conditions, please contact the Operational Centre from 

Monday to Friday, between 7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. (phone: 91 44 11 257), or visit the website: 

https://szczecin.wody.gov.pl/komunikaty-nawigacyjne 
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